Friday, May 23, 2014 
Assessment
Grade 4 FI classes have been working on the Provincial Assessment this week. They will be finished with the assessment on Tuesday, May 27th.  A group of our Grade 5 students are writing the Provincial Math Assessment as well from May 22-28th.  Best of luck to everyone involved. 
Anglophone South Turnaround Achievement Awards
Our very own Timothy Hutton in Grade 7 received a District Turnaround Award last evening at an awards presentation at the Lily Lake Pavilion.  The MNS Family is very proud of Timothy’s achievement. 
Parent Volunteers Needed 
-We are in need of Parent Volunteers for our June 12th afternoon field day .  Anyone available to assist may contact Michael Whelton  Michael.whelton@nbed.nb.ca  or Louise Kinney weezy1972@hotmail.com 
- Our Home and School Association is organizing the Grade 8 Moving On Reception and are looking for families to contribute sandwiches, sweets, and refreshments.  Please contact  Mr. Michael Whelton  Michael.whelton@nbed.nb.ca  or  Mrs. Louise Kinney weezy1972@hotmail.com  if you are able to help out.  Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
National Chess Championships
Congratulations to Sam Song for being a Shining Star.  Sam Song placed  2nd in Canada recently  at the National Math and Chess Championships in Winnipeg, Manitoba.  
Grade 5 Assembly and Sock Hop 
A Grade 5 assembly and sock hop will take place on Tuesday, June 17th .  Our celebration will include certificates, cake, refreshments followed by a Grade 5 only sock hop. 
Grade 8 Moving On Ceremony and Dance 

The Grade 8 Moving On Ceremony will take place on Thursday, June 19th starting at 5:30pm.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Grade 8 Dance portion of the evening will start at 7pm. Sign-ins are permitted for grade 8 students. Grade 6 & 7 students may attend the dance from 7:30-9:30 . Invitations will be sent home to grade 8 families during the first week of June. Each family will receive 3 tickets to the Moving on Celebration. 
Grade 8 Ottawa Trip 
This is a reminder that all monies are due for the Ottawa Trip next week.  We will be sending home the Itinerary along with other important trip information.  A reminder that our parent and student meeting will take place on Tuesday, June 3rd at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria. 
Grade 7 Immunization 
Our grade 7 girls received their last HPV vaccination for the year.  The public health nurses who participated in the clinic were very complimentary of our students and school community.  


